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I strongly support this trail system. I can even imagine a robust ebike tourist 
economy. If we ever get our act together for trains on here in a decade, then the cost 
of undoing this will be a tiny drop in the bucket in return for a decade of recreation. 
We have to realize with global warming out winters are shorter and snowmobiling is 
disappearing. This will help replace that for the next generation.


